
 

The weather is starting to feel like summer is 

upon us. The teachers have been planning 

little surprises for years five and six over the 

last weeks because this year has been quite 

difficult for them. They had surprise popcorn 

last week and this week they went up to the 

top school to play croquet and bocce. In the 

coming weeks we have some more little sur-

prises waiting for them! 

The annual general meeting for the P&C is 

on this coming Wednesday 25th Novem-

ber at 7pm in the school library. It is the 

first meeting that we have been able to 

meet together since COVID began so we 

are looking forward to it. Please come 

along and meet a wonderful group of par-

ents! 

Next week the students who have been 

nominated for our school leaders will par-

ticipate in a leadership session to talk 

about the qualities that make a good lead-

er. In week 8 they will be giving their 

speeches to the school and the following 

day the school will vote. The  successful 

candidates will be announced at our 3-6       

presentation day on the 8th December. 

We now have a defibrillator at school 

on the wall in the first aid room. A big 

thank you to the P&C who applied for 

the grant to be able to purchase it. All 

teachers have been trained through 

their CPR course on how to use it. 

Enjoy you weekend. Take care in the 

sun. 

Carolyn and Staff.        
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2020 

Term 4 

Week 7 

Wednesday 25th No-
vember 

Cricket Gala Day 
Gloucester 3/4/5/6 

P&C -Annual General 
Meeting 

Week 8 

Monday 30th November 

Speeches for leaders 

Tuesday 1st December 

Yr 6 High School Ori-
entation day 

Voting for Leaders 

Thursday 3rd December 

Mufti for Medical day 

Week 9 

Monday 7th December 

End of year Scripture 
assembly 

Tuesday 8th  December 

Presentation Day  

K-2 9.30am 

3-6 11.30am 

Wednesday 9th Decem-
ber 

Reports go home 

School News 

CAN TEEN  

Week  7  

Monday 
23 
November 

Helen Pundi 

Bianca  
Gilfillan 
 
HELP  

NEEDED 

Week  8  

Monday 
30 
November 

Helen Pundi 
Sam  
Osbourne 
Brooke  
Pritchard 

Last Monday years five and six participat-

ed in the DigiEd workshop. Stroud Road 

joined in with us for the day. Each group 

made an animated film based on a story 

that they made up. You can watch their 

movies on digied.com.au and scroll down 

to download movies and then you will find 

Stroud 2020.  

Happy Watching! 
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Remember our 4  bees: 

Be caring,  

Be respectful,   

Be responsible and Be 

Fair 

Positive behaviour for learning 

S T R O U D  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  

Please remember to send fruit or 

vegetables to school for our fruit 

break every day. 

School Sport Activities 

A great big thank you to our award winners for being responsible with their 

own learning and asking for help. Congratulations to Sienna (always asking 

for help and clarification when needed), Noah (always asking questions and 

seeking assistance), Charlotte (being a responsible class member), Finley 

(asking for help in the classroom) and Makayla (being a responsible class 

member). Alicia, Evie and Lacie also received awards but were absent for 

the photo. 

Term 4 Week 7 

Monday Walk 

Tuesday Walk 

Wednesday  Cricket gala day  

3-6 

Thursday Dance 

Friday K-6 Class sport 

The children can wear their 

sports uniform on Mondays and  

Fridays and they can wear their 

joggers on the other days when 

they do fitness. 

 

Events and Reminders 
 If you haven not paid for the 

Cricket Gala Day could you 

please send in the note and 

money by Monday. 

 We are having a Mufti for Medi-

cal day to raise money for medi-

cal equipment for the Lodge on 

Thursday 3rd December. See 

the attached flyer. 

Swimming Scheme 

The school will be conducting  

swimming lessons in term one 

next year. The whole school 

will participate in lessons once a 

week starting in week 3. Infor-

mation will come home early 

next year.  
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